
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE (WHIT HERN 

COURT) (PARKING PLACES AND WAITING RESTRICTIONS) ORDER 2024 
 

Broxbourne Borough Council is proposing to introduce payable charges to the car park 
Mondays to Fridays after 5:30pm and all day Saturday and Sunday. 

The proposals comprise of –  

No Waiting, loading or unloading at any time.   

Permit holders only at any time. 

Monday to Friday 5:30pm onwards & all day Saturday and Sunday that charges are payable 
via a telephone payment system as detailed in Schedule 2 of the accompanying order.   
 

The proposals aim to to relieve congestion and to facilitate better parking facilities for the 
Council and provide valuable parking facilities to the local community.   

Having considered the duty imposed under Section 122 Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the 
Council considers that it is necessary and expedient to make an Order in the interests of 
facilitating more available parking to members of the public. 

The proposal has been agreed by Members of Broxbourne Borough Council and has been 
subject to consultation with Hertfordshire County Council. The local Police, Ambulance, Fire 
& Rescue Services and local residents/ businesses are also being consulted. 

 


